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OFFICIAL 

Ms. Kiersten Fishburn 
Acting Secretary 
Department of Planning and Environment  
GPO Box 39  
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 
Attention: Elena Sliogeris 
 
SECTION 75W MODIFICATION 
CONCEPT PLAN APPROVAL RELATING TO BUILDING 14 AT DISCOVERY POINT, WOLLI CREEK 
 
Dear Ms Fishburn, 
 
Reference is made to Department of Planning and Environment’s (DPE) referral inviting Transport for NSW (TfNSW) to 
comment on the Section 75W modification to the Part 3A Concept Plan Approval relating to Building 14 at Discovery Point, 
Wolli Creek. 
 
TfNSW has reviewed the material and advises that the proposed development will have a negligible impact on the 
surrounding state road network. As such, TfNSW has no objections regarding the application. 
 
For more information, please contact Vic Naidu, Land Use Planner, by email at  
development.sydney@transport.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

  
James Hall 
Senior Land Use Planner  
Land Use Assessment Eastern 
Planning and Programs, Greater Sydney Division 
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